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MEMORANDUM 
  
Date:   
  

April 30, 2024 

To:    
  

Mayor Satya Rhodes-Conway 
BPW 
Common Council 
Water Utility Board  
 

From:   
  

Krishna Kumar, General Manager 
January Vang, Finance and Administration Manager 
  

Subject:  MWU Olin Ave. Administrative Roof Replacement 

  
BACKGROUND 
 
The Water Utility would like to replace the roof on the administrative building at 119 E. Olin 
Ave. 
 
The attached Resolution #83186 authorizes the following: 

1. Approving plans and specifications and authorizing the Board of Public Works to advertise and 
receive bids for Madison Water Utility, Olin Ave. Administrative Building Roof Replacement. 

 
The legislative path for this item is shown below:    
 
5/8/24 – BPW (Introduction) 
5/21/24 – Common Council 
5/28/24 – Water Utility Board 
 

ATTACHMENT: 

1. Exhibit Map 
 


